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Moving & Storage Service Bids For Adult Services Offices 

 

As part of the North Expansion, the roof will be opened above the Adult Services Offices to 

allow the steel I-beams of the new roof to be attached to our existing roof supports.  During this 

work, the Adult Services Offices will need to be vacated for the safety of the staff. 

Computers will remain stored in the building, but furniture will be taken apart and stored offsite.  

We expect this cost for the takedown and storage service to be approximately $6,000.  Final bids 

should arrive this weekend and will be available for evaluation at the Board Meeting. 

 


